State of New Mexico
. Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department

Susana Martinez
Govemor )

David Martin Jami Ba;tey, Dmsion Dxremor
Cabinet. Secretary ; -0l Cunservahon anston
Brett F. Woods, Ph.D,

Depdiy ‘Cabinet’ Secreétary

October 29, 2014

C.0. Fulton
£.0.Box 1176
Artesia, NM 88210

OGRID No. 3420

Via Certified Mail: 7502 0510 0003 5725 26477

Dear Operator:

Rile 19.15.7.24 of the Qi Conservation Division {"0OCD") requires that C- 115{s} {Monthly Production Reports) be
filed electronlcally on or before the 15" day of the second month following 1 the month of productmn As of today,
we have not received your electronically submlrted C~115(5) for ng,_zo:m Itis the Operator’s duty to file their
monthly reports and update the OCD with any change in contact information per 19.15.9.8 NMAC.

Despite our attempts to notify you of this violation, no report has been received by the OCD. You are hereby being

not:ﬂed ‘that effectwe immediately, the OCD has now revoked your authorization totransport from or injectinto
all wens your com@any operates.

In addition to the State Land Ofﬂce, the New Mexico Taxation and Revenue Department, and the Bureau ofLand
Management we wﬂl also take steps to ncmfy purchasers and transporters of this revocation. Any unaulhonzed

transportatlon or mjechon will be aviolation of the Oil and Gas Act and the OCD will bring compliatice actions
against anyorie participating in vxolations of the Act.

Immediate action is now required by you if you wish to restore you transport and injection authority. Please
contact Daniel Sanchez at Daniel.Sanchez@state.nm.us (505-476-3493) to schedule a compliance conference. if
no attempt to contact the OCD is made, we will rove to find your wells orphaned find you out of comphance with
a division order authonze the division to plug _and(gbandon your wells, and seize any associated financial
assurance, and seek any additional penaltie"s'évqilable under the Act. Any operator or their principals found out of

compliance with a division order will not be given a new OGRID number to authorize them to Qpeféte in the state
of New Mexico.

Sincerely,

Daniel Sanche
NMOCD Compliance & Enforcement Manager

1220 South St. Francis Drive « Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
Phone (505) 476-3460 ~ Fax {505) 476-3462 » www.emnrd state nm.us/ocd
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‘ P.Q Box 1148, Santa Fe, NM 87504; :
To‘i‘i) Zes' ka jaseph Galluzz, tzelenka@blm gov, 1paltuzz@b!m gov, Bureau of Land Management P.Q:-Box 2/115

Santa Fe NM 87505
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